
SAMPLE LETTER TO HOUSE REPRESENTATIVES AND 
SENATORS: 
 
 
Representative, Jason Chaffetz, R-Utah, has introduced a bill in the 
House, H.R. 4751,  Local Enforcement for Local Lands Act of 2016.  
This bill will strip the Bureau of Land Management and the U.S. 
Forest Service of their law enforcement authority.  We are 
requesting that the House and Senate both support this bill, and ask 
your fellow Representatives and Senators to do the same. 
 
We now have more than 30 American citizens (some ranchers) 
sitting in prisons out west because they peacefully protested the 
overreach of our Federal Government and the Bureau of Land 
Management, who are illegally running off ranchers, literally stealing 
the land which belongs to the American people.  This is clearly in 
violation of our Constitution, Article I, Sec. 8, Clause 17.  We have 
even had a rancher, LaVoy Finicum,  murdered in Oregon at the end 
of January because he was standing up peacefully to stop the 
overreach of the BLM and US Forest Service. 
 
We are very disappointed as our government continues to ignore 
this probem.   The 4th Branch of our government, the Department of 
Interior, who subcontracts the Bureau of Land Management, is 
allowing this foreign corporation to abuse our Constitution, and as 
well, abuse our ranchers and  the American people. I have seen 
videos of the BLM bragging how they don't have to abide by our 
Constitution.  They really believe that they are above the law.  This 
could be why so many ranchers have been threatened, and now 
Americans, ranchers and even journalists are in prison with no real 
charges on them.  This bill that Representative Chaffetz is 
introducing to the House will stop the abuse, and fix the problem! 
 
We are asking that every Senator/Representative take into 
consideration this bill.   We want it passed before anymore American 
lives are taken in regard to this abuse.   The Bureau of Land 
Management is a foreign Corporation and has no legal authority, nor 
any business making their own laws and threatening the American 
people. 
 
This letter is to inform you that we are monitoring your votes via 



“govtrack.us” on these bills.  We will be sharing how our elected 
representatives are voting on these important issues.  This way 
people can see who in the House and Congress are actually working 
for We The People.  This letter will also put all on notice in the 
House and Senate, to do your jobs, respect what the people want, 
and vote accordingly.  The American people have the right to not 
elect you back into office if you continue to fail us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 


